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RE: Uniform    
  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
I am happy to confirm following the consultation, that from September 2023 we will be introducing a new uniform. We felt 
that it was important for Bramble to keep its history and journey to GAT at the heart of the branding, so we have worked 
closely with the Schoolwear Centre to include the detail in the Bramble’s logo in our new uniform.  
 

  
 

The new uniform will be in stock in store and online from the Schoolwear Centre over the summer holidays, please check 
their website to order, or you can purchase non-branded alternatives from major supermarkets.  
  
School Uniform (for all pupils)   

• Purple cardigan or jumper (branded or plain)  

• White polo-shirt   

• Grey or black skirt or trousers.  

• Black school shoes   

•  
PE Uniform (to be worn on PE days for all pupils)   

• Purple cardigan or jumper (branded or plain)  

• Black polo shirt (plain) or school PE kit shirt (branded)  

• Black jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts   

• Trainers  
  
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Miss P Theodosiou 


